

Washington State Legislature

411A John A. Cherberg Building PO Box 40466 Olympia, WA 98504-0466 (360) 786-7411

Joint Legislative Task Force on Water Resource Mitigation

204A John L. O'Brien Building PO Box 40600 Olympia, WA 98504-0466 (360) 786-7122

Senator Judy Warnick Co-Chair Representative Steve Tharinger
Co-Chair

November 15, 2022

Sarah Bannister Secretary of the Senate Washington State Senate PO Box 40482 Olympia, WA 98504 Bernard Dean Chief Clerk of the House Washington House of Representatives PO Box 40600 Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Secretary Bannister and Chief Clerk Dean:

As the co-chairs of the Joint Legislative Task Force on Water Resource Mitigation, we are pleased to notify you that the Task Force has made recommendations to the Legislature in fulfillment of the Task Force's obligations set forth in RCW 90.94.090, and those recommendations are included in the attached report due November 15, 2022, pursuant to RCW 90.94.090(8). The Task Force took executive action on the general recommendation topics included in the Task Force's report, rather than on the specific recommendations included under the general recommendation topics.

This report completes the work of the Task Force. The Task Force expires December 31, 2022.

Kind regards,

Judy Warnick, Co-Chair

Senator

13th Legislative District

Steve Tharinger, Co-Chair

Representative

24th Legislative District